
  

 
 
 
 

 

18th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Trips and Events 

In an effort to improve the coordination of trips and events, we will now include a list of invited pupils in your 
invitation email. We hope this will help facilitate lift-sharing arrangements among families. If you have extra 
space in your car, we kindly ask that you offer a lift where possible. We understand that work commitments 
may make this difficult, but we would appreciate if everyone could share the responsibility, so it’s not always 
the same parents each time. 

We are pleased to offer children access to such a wide range of activities, but we rely on your support to make 
these opportunities possible. If your child would like to attend but you are still arranging transportation, please 
feel free to submit the form and mark "TBC" under the authorised person section. Once arrangements have 
been made with other parents, kindly inform the office. If your child cannot attend please complete the form as 
soon as possible so we have sufficient notice to offer this opportunity elsewhere.  

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. 

 
Erin Fung 
Shoreham Village School 
Church Street, Shoreham, Kent TN14 7SN 
Tel: 01959 522 228 
Working days Thurs, Fri.   
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